From: Kimberly Marousek 
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2009 4:11 PM
To: mschubert9@cox.net
Cc: tdonelon@dependabletitle.net; Sam Scholle; Steve Truitt; Bob Dublan; Timmy Vial
Subject: Drainage Easement requirements

Michelle,
I spoke with the Department of Public Works yesterday regarding the idea you had about relocating the drainage feature to the opposite side of your property.  They did not agree with this option.  They felt it was not feasible because many of the lots that front on Evangeline Rd partially drain to the existing ditch.  If the ditch were relocated to the other side of your property, the water coming from the rear of those lots would not have an outlet.  

I also spoke with them about reserving the 30 foot easement to the rear of your property (the area behind the Coulee) and Mr. Scholle said that he would accept a 15 foot servitude in lieu of the 30 foot originally requested.

I understand that you wish to leave the resolution on the table for the Sept. 21st Council Meeting.  I would like to have a copy of the revised maps prior to the Council Meeting scheduled for October 5th.  If for some reason that is not possible, please let me know.

If you have any questions, you may contact me or Mr. Bob Dublan or Mr. Sam Scholle directly at 985-783-5102.
Sincerely,

Kim Marousek Marretta, AICP
Director
St Charles Parish Planning Department
PO Box 302
Hahnville, LA 70057
(985) 783-5960 ph
(985) 783 6447 fx
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